
 

 

August 25, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Regarding Unauthorized Access to Overseas Group Company Servers 

 

 

On July 29th (late night, Japan Standard Time), it was confirmed that some servers at Encore 

Automation LLC, our group company in the United States, were encrypted as a result of a 

ransomware attack. 

 

We are currently conducting a thorough investigation into the cause and details of the incident 

with the assistance of external experts. We have also confirmed that there has been no impact on 

our operations in Japan or at other overseas affiliates. 

 

We take this matter very seriously and are making every effort to prevent further damage. In 

addition, the Taikisha Group is committed to further strengthening information security and 

implementing measures to prevent recurrence across the entire organization.  
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